
Date:  Monday, October 2, 2017 

Time: 12:00 p.m. 

Place: Sterling Enterprise Park, the newest addition to the 

              Sterling Innovation District 

              17 Mile Rd west of Van Dyke at 39111 Mitchell Dr. 

               Sterling Heights, MI 48313  

RSVP:  Melanie Davis     

                mdavis@shrcci.com  or (586) 731-5400, ext. 22 

You're Invited!

Meet with Michigan lawmakers and business representatives  

from AT&T and the Sterling Heights community.

Fiber Ready Announcement from AT&T 

In partnership with:


